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Bowdens Silver Project  
(SSD 5765) 

 
10 March 2023 

 
On 9 March 2023, the Independent Planning Commission received a response from the Department of 
Planning and Environment to questions that were asked by the Commission Panel for the Bowdens Silver 
Project in a letter to the Department dated 1 March 2023 (linked here). 
 
The Panel has decided not to seek further submissions on the response provided by the Department and 
its annexures. The response to the Panel’s questions refers to material already before the Panel that was 
also publicly available to interested stakeholders during the submission period. 
 
END OF STATEMENT 

STATEMENT 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2022/12/bowdens-silver/correspondence/department-of-planning-and-environment/230301-out_ipc-to-dpe_request-for-information_redacted.pdf

